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brought against him by William
HaruoH, that when governor of New
York and President of tho United
States, ho conferred with former
senator Piatt, who wns tho "Hoss"
while he wua governor. Tho Colonel
declared ho had discussed things
with Plutt hecausu he found out the
legislature obeyed Plutt's orders.
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tnero wuh any iiKoiuiood of a logis- -

latino disagreement with him, to
tlrut go to headquarters und tulk
tho thing over. Fttrthor, us govor-- n

or, tho Colouod Bald, ho did not
want to run any chances of dis-

rupting the republican party. Aa
President, the Colonel readily admit-

ted that he conferred constantly with
Piatt and said ho allied tho Sou-ntur- 'H

ndvlco and wanted to tuko
udvnntago of his wldo oxperleuco.

Attorney Ivlus, counsel for Humes
road a spoei h delivered by Hooso-

volt at Mnlon, N. Y, lit which the
Colonel charged thut Humes nud
Murphy woro In collusion In regard
to elections. Objection to tho ques-

tion of this passage wns sustained.
Ivlus urguod In vain to ho al-

lowed to rend speeuhos to show thut
Hoosovolt repented his accusations
against Humes many times. Attor
reading u muKazluo urtlclo iu which
the Colonel doplored personal at-

tacks on mon hi public lire rrom tho
stump. Ivlus announced ho was
through with tho witness. Uowors,
counsel lor Hoosovolt, then hognn
the redirect examination.
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